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June 20, 2014 
 
 
Paul Supple (Sent via E-mail to: paul.supple@bp.com)  
Atlantic Richfield Company 
(A BP Affiliated Company) 
P.O. Box 1257 
San Ramon, CA  94583 
 
Ed Ralston (Sent via E-mail to: Ed.C.Ralston@p66.com)  
ConocoPhillips 
76 Broadway 
Sacramento, CA  95818 
 
Rajinder S & Sukhvinder Sull 
2004 Hartnell Street 
Union City, CA  94587 
 
 
Subject:  Fuel Leak Case No. RO0000014 and GeoTracker Global ID T0600100213, BP #11132, 

3201 35th Avenue, Oakland, CA 94619 
 
Dear Messrs. Supple, Ralston, & Sull: 
 
Alameda County Environmental Health (ACEH) staff has reviewed the case file including the most 
recent correspondence, dated November 11, 2012, the most recent directive letter, dated June 17, 
2011, and most recent submitted document entitled ACEH Low Threat Closure Policy Checklist 
and Site Conceptual Mode dated June 28, 2013, prepared by ARCADIS, U.S., Inc. (ARCADIS) for 
the subject site.  The above-referenced document states that additional investigation is required to 
eliminate data gaps related to down gradient concentrations of potential chemicals of concern in 
soil vapor and groundwater. ARCADIS stated they would submit a work plan to characterize down 
gradient soil vapor and groundwater.  However, as of this date ACEH has not received a work plan 
for the proposed investigation. 
 
Therefore, please provide ACEH several dates and times during which a meeting can be 
scheduled.  ACEH staff will select dates and times from your list to arrange the meeting.  Please 
provide the list of available dates and times by July 7 2014.  
 
If your email address does not appear on the cover page of this notification ACEH is requesting 
you provide your email address so that we can correspond with you quickly and efficiently regarding 
your case.     
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Thank you for your cooperation.  Should you have any questions regarding this correspondence or 
your case, please call me at (510) 567-6764 or send an electronic mail message at 
keith.nowell@acgov.org. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Keith Nowell 
Hazardous Materials Specialist 
 
cc:  Hollis Phillips, ARCADIS, 100 Montgomery Street, Suite 300, San Francisco, CA  94105    

     (Sent via E-mail to: Hollis.Phillips@arcadis-us.com)  
Leroy Griffin, Oakland Fire Department, 250 Frank H. Ogawa Plaza, Ste. 3341, Oakland,  
     CA  94612-2032 (Sent via E-mail to: lgriffin@oaklandnet.com)    
Dilan Roe, ACEH (Sent via E-mail to: dilan.roe@acgov.org)  
Keith Nowell, ACEH (Sent via E-mail to: keith.nowell@acgov.org)  
GeoTracker 
File 
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